
September 16, 2024

James P. Sheesley, Assistant Executive Secretary
Attention: Comments/Legal OES (RIN 3064–AG04)
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation
550 17th Street NW, Washington, DC 20429

Via Email to: comments@FDIC.gov

Re: Regulations Implementing the Change in Bank Control Act (RIN 3064–AG04)

Dear Mr. Sheesley and members of the Corporation:

I am writing to request a 60-day extension to the comment period of the proposed rule titled
Regulations Implementing the Change in Bank Control Act. The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking
poses important and complex questions of public policy at the intersection of corporate
governance, prudential regulation, laws governing investment advisers, and the Employee
Retirement Income Security Act. Properly addressing these questions requires careful attention
that would benefit from additional time.

Sincerely,

/s/ Natalia Renta

Natalia Renta, Esq.
Senior Policy Counsel, Corporate Governance and Power
Americans for Financial Reform Education Fund
natalia@ourfinancialsecurity.org
347-601-1088
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